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Save the Date – Municipal Energy Symposium
Co-Hosted by AMO & LAS

March 31st & April 1st, 2022
 
The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and Local Authority
Services (LAS) are pleased to announce the Municipal Energy
Symposium to be held virtually March 31st and April 1st, 2022.
 
The Symposium provides an important opportunity to examine the key
municipal roles and responsibilities in areas such as: energy generation,
consumption, and demand in the context of climate change and post-
COP26.
 
Take advantage of the opportunity to explore examples of how
municipalities are planning for the future in consideration of energy
concerns and climate change and what this means to daily operations.
 
Save the date in your calendar today! Full program, key topics, and
registration information will be available in early 2022.
 
For more information, contact events@amo.on.ca.

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.
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